Edmunds Central School District #22-5
http://echs.k12.sd.us

Date: January 18™, 2022

To: Parents/Guardians of Edmunds Central Students

From: Kevin Kunz
Superintendent
Edmunds Central School District

Re:  Student-Help Fridays

As we transition into the second semester of the 2021-22 school year, we will be experimenting with some
changes to our student-help Fridays. The goal of these changes will be to provide more academic support
for students that may be struggling with a particular class or displaying a deficiency with a particular skill.

At the Middle and High Schools, students with missing assignments will be required to attend student-
help Fridays. These students will need to report to the school by 9:00 AM on student-help Fridays.
Students will be allowed to leave once they have obtained written approval from teachers that all work
has been completed. Students will not be required to stay later than 11:00 AM. Students not missing
assignments are still welcome to attend but should communicate with teachers in advance of the help-

Friday.

At the Elementary, there will not be a requirement placed upon attendance at student-help Fridays;
however, requests for students to attend student-help Fridays will be made based upon teacher
discretion. The primary rationale for these requests will be to provide enrichment opportunities designed
to meet the specific learning needs of each student.

Transportation to and from student-help Fridays will be provided upon request from the student/parent.

Should you have questions, please contact the Edmunds Central School Office at 605-287-4251.

Sincerely,
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Kevin Kunz
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Superintendent Kevin Kunz



